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Board of Education Report 

5.9.25 

Grants Report 
 

The following grants were confirmed in March 8-May 9, 2025: 

Grant Title Funder SY25 SY24 

Perkins Supplemental Land Lab (VoAg 

Land Lab @ Keigwin Field) 

CSDE 49,882 50,000 

Violence Prevention (Macdonough 

Summer Programming) 

Middlesex 
Coalition for 
Children 

4,000 4,000 

CTNCY LECC Transition--CT Network for 

Children & Youth, Professional 

Development to support the Transition of 

Public Schools oversight to community 

providers 

CT Network for 
Children & 
Youth 

5,000 0 

 TOTAL $58,882 $54,000 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
Natalie Forbes, Executive Director of Finance 


